

September 17, 2015

Dear Youth Ministry Friends,

Every three years our denomination puts on one of its best events: The Presbyterian Youth Triennium! The Presbytery of Baltimore is already at work organizing our delegation for 2016, and we want you to be a part of it! More information will follow at the November Presbytery Gathering and in Tidings.

What is Triennium?

Triennium is a life giving, life changing, faith moving experience! At Triennium, you will meet Presbyterian youth and adults from around the USA and even the world. You will have your faith energized by speakers and a drama team that presents the day's theme. You will be surrounded by people excited to worship God together. You will meet in a small group for discussion, Bible study, and fun activities. You will learn more about who we are as the church, and how you might connect through service and other opportunities. You will have fun, with fantastic recreation and special events throughout the week.

When and Where is Triennium?

July 19-23, 2016 at Purdue University in West Lafayette, Indiana

Who can go?

- High School Aged Youth (rising freshman through graduated seniors in the summer of 2016)
- Adults, Ages 25 and older, can be part of our delegation as an Adult Advisor (contact baltpyt@gmail.com), or can serve as a Small Group Leader (apply at presbyterianyouthtriennium.org)

What does it cost?

\$550, which covers your conference costs, t-shirts, and trading pins. (Transportation costs will be covered by the Presbytery.) Additionally, participants will be responsible for paying for several meals on travel days and snacks. There is scholarship money available through the presbytery for those in need.

How will we get there?

Our Presbytery delegation will travel together on a chartered coach bus. Travel dates will be July 18 and 23. More details to follow!



How do I sign-up?

Application forms will be available by the November Presbytery Gathering. Help us plan by letting us know (e-mail baltpyt@gmail.com) how many youth in your church are interested by Wed, November 14.

Learn more about Triennium by visiting http://www.presbyterianyouthtriennium.org/

Hope you join us next summer!
Presbytery of Baltimore Triennium Team (baltpyt@gmail.com)